
CIRCULAR 16/2024 

From: Pennanent Secretary for Civil Service 

To: All Pennanent Secretaries 

Subject: Operation of Civil Service - Amidst Water 
Disruptions in Suva City and Suva/ Nausorl 
Corridor 

Phone: 892 4321 

Date: 03/10/2024 

File Ref MCS 14/3 

Civil Servants are advised that tomorrow (Friday 4th October) will be a normal working 

day. 

The respective Pennanent Secretaries and Heads of Agencies have the flexibility to 

detennine how their Government Offices and Civil Servants affected by water 

disruptions as announced by Water Authority of Fiji (W AF) for Suva City and Suva/ 

Nausori corridor areas would be assisted in terms of workplace health, safety and 

welfare needs. The option to work from home is at the discretion of respective 

Permanent Secretaries and Heads of Agencies. 

We look forward to your usual understanding and cooperation in this regard, please. 

Permanent Secretary for Civil Service 
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